
HB 1358 Health - Protection of Personal Medical Information 

SUPPORT 

Hello,  

I am a constituent of Gaithersburg, MD and urge committee members to support this bill. This bill is 
important to me and my family. I want to protect my family’s right to medical privacy and I’m fearful 
that notion has been entirely lost in the last 2 years. I want to ensure that medical discrimination is 
prohibited. I know this to not be the case as my family is currently suffering from discrimination with my 
husband on unpaid leave due to our religious beliefs/unfair and unscientific mandates. This policy at 
hand is scientifically and ethically in line with the current data we have and supports a more inclusive 
Maryland.  

I’m urging you to support this bill. Thank you for your time, Jacquelin Zubko-Cunha 


